
 

 

Your help needed! 
In an effort to help prevent excessive time on duty during flip trips, we are asking you to record 

information each time you have a flip trip. Please note the following to help us collect the information 

we need: 

• Time and date on duty for deadhead 

• Train symbol 

• Time actually boarded train 

• Time arrived at destination 

 

If you did not make it to your train’s destination, then please also include: 

 

• Time (if known) cab was ordered to pick you up 

• Time crew was ordered to relieve you 

• Time you actually were relieved from your train 

With your help, we can stop the excessive hours being spent on these trips. Please send your 

information via email to one of the following: 

Gregg Vogel, locoman404@gmail.com 

Kevin Schnell, kjschnell@hotmail.com 

Joey Swallow, joeswallow@comcast.net 

Thank You, 

BLET Local 404 Leadership  

 

Brotherhood of Locomotive Engineers and Trainmen 

Division 404 

 

Bryan L. Petsche 

Secretary/Treasurer 

5601 Wynmere Dr. 

South Beloit, IL 61080 

blpprof@gmail.com 

Cell (815) 670-0438 
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